
 

 
Ref. No. - Circular/2023/07 Dated: - 28.10.2023                                                                                             

Place: - Chandigarh 

CELEBRATING MAHARISHI VALMIKI JAYANTI 

Dear members, 

Today is an important moment as we commemorate Maharishi 
Valmiki Jayanti, the day we pay homage to the revered sage 
Maharishi Valmiki Giving glory to this auspicious day, this is also 
an apt time to reflect on our shared mission at SBI Welfare 
Association of SC & ST Employees, Chandigarh Circle. 

Maharishi Valmiki Jayanti is important: 

Maharishi Valmiki, the revered sage and epic narrator of the Ramayana, epitomizes the values 
of righteousness, compassion and enlightenment. His life and teachings have inspired 
generations, emphasizing the importance of inner reform, social harmony and service to 
humanity. Valmiki Jayanti is a reminder of timeless wisdom and inherent qualities and 
encourages us to reflect on these teachings in our personal and professional lives. 

As an association committed to the welfare of SC and ST employees in State Bank of India, 
our mission is deeply rooted in empowering, supporting and protecting the rights and welfare 
of our members. We strive to create an inclusive and equitable environment where every 
member feels valued, respected and given opportunities for growth and success. 

Within our association, we have been steadfast in our efforts to provide our members with a 
platform for professional development, support and mentoring. Our various projects, 
workshops and mentoring sessions aim to empower individuals, creating an environment for 
growth and success within the organisation. 

As we celebrate Maharishi Valmiki Jayanti, let us renew our commitment. We continue to work 
together, support each other, foster an inclusive environment and contribute to a larger vision 
of equity and progress. 

In celebrating this day, let us pledge to continue to carry forward the teachings of Maharishi 
Valmiki in our conduct and dealings in our congregations and in our service to the greater 
community. 
 

With heartfelt greetings and best wishes, 

 

 

(Parmod Indal) 

General Secretary 


